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MISSIONARIES TO THE PHILIPPINE ISLANDS

Dear Pastor and Church Family,

	 We made it safely to the West Coast! Time has flown by as we have 
been in a different church every service in the month of July. Landon is 
doing so well adjusting to the travel schedule. He is certainly a wonderful 
“missionary kid” thus far. 

	 I could not begin to list all of the churches we have had the 
opportunity to present in. But I will say that God has given me the privilege 
of presenting and preaching in many churches this month. Grateful that we 
got to be with my family for a short time and to have four generations of the 
Patton family in church. (Bottom picture)

	 A highlight from this past month was when we got to meet up with 
the Marco family. We have not seen their family since last spring. They are 
doing well, but they are anxious to return to their home. Please continue to 
keep the Marco family in your prayers. Bro. Marco also invited me to preach 
to the Faith Baptist Church on Talisay, PI via zoom. This was a brand new 
experience for me, but I was honored to be asked. I look forward to seeing 
these precious people again soon, Lord-willing.

	 As we have traveled through California, Oregon, and Washington this 
last month, we could not help but be reminded of God’s amazing provision 
for our lives. He has answered prayers for us and given us countless 
blessings. We have spent time with old friends and met new friends along 
the way. We are at 40% of our support right now. We pray that percentage 
will continue to increase as the months go on. 

	 Thank you for your faithfulness to give and your prayers for our family. 
God is working in our hearts through these travels to strengthen our faith. 
We pray that God is blessing you and your church continually. 

Serving the Lord with Gladness,


	 	 	 Nathan and Marissa Patton


